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Purpose of the Report 
 
1. To provide further information on a substantial variation of service relating to acute mental 

health inpatient provision.   
 

Information  
 
2. Members will recall that in February 2020 senior representatives of the Healthcare Trust 

attended the committee to explain a planned improvement of service for patients currently 
using the Millbrook site which involved purchasing a site from St Andrews Healthcare. 
 

3. A briefing from the Trust setting out the current position is attached an as appendix to this 
report. 

 
4. Sharon Creber, Deputy Director of Business Development and Marketing will attend the 

Health Scrutiny Committee to brief Members and answer questions. 
 

5. Members are requested to consider and comment on the information provided and schedule 
further consideration. 
 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the Health Scrutiny Committee: 
 
1) Consider and comment on the information provided. 

 
2) Schedules further consideration. 

 
 

 
Councillor Keith Girling 
Chairman of Health Scrutiny Committee 



 
For any enquiries about this report please contact: Martin Gately – 0115 977 2826 
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